
MEMBERSHIP

Carolina Bird Club, Inc., is a non-profit educational and scientific association founded in March
1937 and open to anyone interested in the study and conservation of wildlife, particularly birds. Dues,
contributions, and bequests to the club are deductible from state and federal income and extate taxes.
Checks should be made payable to Carolina Bird Club, Inc., and sent to CBC Headquarters, P. O. Box
29555, Raleigh, NC. 27626-0555

DUES
(Payable on a calendar-year basis)

Individual  	 $ 15.00
Family 	 $ 20.00
Student 	 $ 10.00
Contributing 	 $ 35 .00
Patron 	 $ 50.00
Life Membership (Payable in four consecutive $50.00 installments) 	 $ 250.00
Library/Institutions 	 $ 15.00
Affiliated Club 	 $ 20.00

PUBLICATIONS

All CBC members not in arrears for dues receive The Chat, a quarterly journal devoted to bird
study and conservation, and the CBC Newsletter, which carries information about meetings, field
trips, and club projects. Articles intended for publication in The Chat may be sent to the Editor or the
the appropriate department editor listed in a recent issue of the bulletin. Items for the Newsletter
should be sent to its Editor, Clyde Smith, 2615 Wells Avenue, Raleigh, NC 27608. Correspondence
regarding memberships, changes of address, or requests for back numbers of either publication should
be sent to CBC Headquarters, P.O. Box 29555, Raleigh, NC 27626-0555.

OFFICERS

President 	 Teddy Shuler, 275 Lake Cheohee Rd., Tamassee, SC 29686
Vice Presidents:

Dennis Burnette, 4209 Bramlet Place, Greensboro, NC, 27407
Irvin Pitts, 1156 Old Orangeburg Road, Lexington, SC, 29073
Harry E. LeGrand, Jr., 331 Yadkin Drive, Raleigh, NC, 27609

Secretary 	 Russ Tyndall, 400 Kilmanock Ct., Wake Forest, NC, 27587
Treasurer 	  Bert Fisher 5510 Hideaway Drive, Chapel Hill, NC, 27516
Members-at-large:

Region I - Western North Carolina
Judy Walker, Charlotte, and Jennifer Wren, Brevard

Region II - Eastern North Carolina
Paula Wright, Greenville, and Buddy Garrett, Jacksonville

Region III - South Carolina
Donna Forsythe, Charleston and Bob Maxwell, Greenville

Headquarters Secretary 	 Tullie Johnson
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